
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: January 8, 2019 

REGIONAL ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT READINESS ASSESSMENT 

AND CAPACITY-BUILDING PLAN           

Background 

In May 2017, the County applied for a Community and Regional Economic Support 

(CARES) Grant along with the Summer Village of Horseshoe Bay, Town of Elk Point, 

and Town of St. Paul for the purpose of undertaking a Regional Economic 

Development Readiness Assessment and Capacity-Building Plan.  

The Study was completed and presented to the four municipal councils on December 

12th, 2018. 

 

Due to the size of the report it will be forwarded as a separate email. 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Motion to accept the completed Regional Economic Development Readiness 

Assessment and Capacity-Building Plan undertaken through the CARES Program.  

 

 

 

 



 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
Submitted by: Kyle Attanasio, Director of Corporate Services 


